
Project Update: May 2019 

 

On May 13 2019 we performed a research meeting for graduate and undergraduate 

students, and professionals from the Universidad del Valle (Cali-Colombia). The goal 

was to establish partnerships with the widest possible stakeholder support. In this case, 

the university biology department from Universidad del Valle will assist with staff 

training of field biologists, and the hosting of collected specimens.  

 

This research meeting derived in discussions on topics such as the importance of 

amphibians, threats they face and how to help them. 

 

 

 



 
 


